
University of Miami 
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology Alumni Society 

October 24, 2016 

RE: Request to Exhibit at the William A. Little Annual Society Meeting 2017 

On behalf of University of Miami Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology Alumni 
Society, please accept this letter as our formal invitation/request to exhibit at the 
William A. Little Society educational activity. The tabletop exhibit fees are as follows: 

 $1,850 EARLY Registration Fee (payment received before January 31st, 2017)

 $2000 Regular Registration Fee

This CME activity will take place at The Ritz Carlton-Key Biscayne, FL from May 19-
21, 2017. The tabletop exhibit will be placed outside of the meeting room and this 
opportunity is open to other commercial supporters. 

This annual conference attracts over 100 local physicians specializing in gynecology and 
obstetrics. The course will provide an update on medical topics that obstetrician and 
gynecologist encounter in their daily practice. 

Expected number of table top exhibitors is usually 30 companies, space is limited. 

The check should be made payable to: 

WAL Obstetrical and Gynecological, Inc. 
Federal Tax ID#: 20-2859124 

and mailed to: 
William A Little Society/Zusel Matos, MHSA 

3900 SW 6 Street 
Miami, Florida 33134 

Thank you in advance for your support. 
Should you have any questions, please contact Zusel Matos at Tel: (305) 585-5640 

Sincerely, 

Francisco Cruz Pachano, MD  
President 
William A. Little OB/GYN Alumni Society 

A Non-Profit Educational Program 


